HOLDEN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES
MARCH 5, 2007

10:40 PM Selectmen Meeting Room/Memorial Hall

Present; Chairman David J. White, Kimberly N. Ferguson, James Jumonville,
Kenneth O’Brien, Joseph G. Sullivan

Others Present: Brian J. Bullock, Town Manager
Liz Helder, Recording Secretary

Chairman White opened the meeting at 10:40PM.

1. Deployment of Security Personnel

The Board discussed an incident that occurred during the February 28, 2007 Memorial Day Committee
meeting. As a resul, the Board discussed deployment of security personnel and/or devices. A
member of the public verbally attacked 2 member of the Committee. This member of the Committee
subsequently resigned. The Board discussed the legal ramifications of taking out a restraining order
against this member of the public. The Manager said that these, and past occurrences by this resident,
are affecting the town’s ability to conduct its business. The Board was in unanimous agreement to
send a letter to the resident dismissing him from his duties to the Committee. This letter will be signed
by the Committee Chair and sent by certified mail. The Board also directed the Manager to seek a
restraining order against this individual and add Police presence to the Commitiee meetings.

2. Recess to Regular Session

Motion by Sel. Sullivan, seconded by Sel. Ferguson, it was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED TO ADJOURN
EXECUTIVE SESSION AT 11:14 PM AND RETURN TO REGULAR SESSION FOR ADJOURNMENT
PURPOSES ONLY. ROLL CALL VOTE: Jumonville: yes; White: yes; O’Brien: yes; Ferguson:
yes; Suilivan: yes.

Approved: March 19, 2007 as amended




